
Since the MD SPCA opened the Kibble Connection pet food 
pantry, we’ve received hundreds of grateful messages from 
pet parents in our community.

These pet parents are bartenders, community cat caregivers, 
graduate students, senior citizens, teachers, and veterans. 
They all agree on one thing—our pets are our family.

Here are just a few of their heartwarming messages  
of thanks.



“The help you guys have provided for my family really 
meant a lot. I’ve been unemployed since the pandemic.  
And where the community and the government and another 
outreach program help a lot, sometimes they forget about 
our four-legged family members. With this help, I was able 
to feed him without worrying about harming his belly with 
any type of food. Thank you again. We appreciate 
everything.”



“I did all I could for my kitty and then because of this  
pandemic I was placed on furlough. I didn’t know what I  
was going to do. I saw on Facebook about the Maryland 
SPCA helping animals in need of food. The people who  
donated pet supplies are all truly angels. My kitty has  
grown so much thanks to the food you guys gave to me  
in my time of need. Thanks.”



“Things are such a mess right now! I’m so focused on  
feeding my family and our animals are loved as much as 
our human children are! Thank you all for doing everything 
you can to help families like mine!”



“I have lost my two jobs temporarily due to COVID. I have  
no unemployment as of yet to take care of my family and 
my funds are almost depleted. These animals are also  
family and they depend on me. God bless you and  
thank you!”



“I was a bartender, and I am not working as of now. I have 
not received a stimulus payment. I can get food from 
churches but I need assistance with dog food for my baby. 
This is such a blessing.”



“I am out of work on workers’ compensation. I had to pay a 
large bill because the power was off and rent has gone up. 
Money has gotten very tight. My fur babies will eat before 
me. They are my world. Thank you.”



“I’m a single mother of two children and I’m looking for 
work. I can barely afford to put food on the table for my 
children. My fur babies are very much a part of this family 
and they’d be devastated if they had to be rehomed and so 
would my children and I.”



“I am a retired senior, age 74. I live alone. My cat is my  
long-time companion of about seven years now. Buying 
food for us both is becoming more difficult. I am trying  
to keep her, but I need the pet food help very much.  
Again, thank you.”



“I would like to thank the Maryland SPCA and the donors  
for this program. Being on a fixed income, this has helped 
to alleviate the stress and worries of not being able to feed 
my cats, particularly during the COVID-19 pandemic. I am 
also a veteran, and having my pets really helps me cope.  
I would be very sad if I didn’t have the means to keep them.

Once again, thank you for providing an invaluable service 
and kindness.”



“I lost my job and I need help feeding my beautiful rescued 
pup. I will not rehome him. We have been together for  
seven years now and it would break both of our hearts.  
He is part of my family. He is my fur baby.”


